
Welcome Josh Withers
Opening Hymn O Come All Ye Faithful 
United Prayer Cesario Natividad
Stewardship Call Josh Withers
Children’s Story Sara Withers
Special Music Carissa Ness

          Praise
Spoken Word Josh Withers

December 24, 2022

This Christmas as we celebrate the wonder of God choosing to become 
human, we pray you be drawn ever closer to His heart and that you be 
moved to emulate His humility. 

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
4:31 pm Sabbath Ends

S DEC  25         MERRY CHRISTMAS!!!

M DEC  26

T DEC  27
9:00 am NO Community Services

W DEC  28
6:00 pm NO Pathfinders

Th DEC  29

F DEC  30
4:36 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa DEC  31
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
4:37 pm Sabbath Ends



1.	 Sanctuary Flowers We hope you enjoy the beautiful flowers today provid-
ed by Cristian Butarnu, in honor of his birthday on Dec 25th. 

2.	 10 Days of Prayer Please join us for 10 Days of Prayer 2023 “Back to The 
Alter” starting Jan 11th through Jan 20th. Join us nightly from 7pm to 8pm 
on the Prayer Line (978) 990-5000 and Enter Code 248587#. To get the 
Daily Scripture and Reading go to https://tendaysofprayer.org where you 
can download the material for all 10 Days or sign up to receive each days 
Reading in your e-mail box each morning. If you are not able to join us on 
the Prayer Line may we suggest a few other ways you can join in the 10 
Days of Prayer. Gather with your Family, Small Group or even just yourself 
and read the days scriptures and pray. There are no Prayer Warriors, There 
are Only Those, Who Love to Pray. If there was a time that God’s People 
needed to Pray it’s Now. If you have questions please call Chris or Bret 
Mckay @ 503-577-5259. 

3.	 Community Service Closed Until Jan 10 Our community service depart-
ment will be closed Dec 27 and Jan 3. If you know anyone who utilizes 
these services, please let them know of this schedule change. The team will 
be back to serve on Jan 10. 

4.	 Thank you from the Pathfinders and Community Service We wish to 
express our thanks to our generous church families for providing food to the 
Pathfinders during their food collection drive. They collected 246 pounds of 
food! That food along with food provided by the Oregon Food Bank allowed 
the Community Service to provide much needed groceries to 10 Chehalem 
school families experiencing food insecurities. Also a BIG thank you to the 
many volunteers who helped bag the groceries for delivery. When God 
gives us a project, HE does not disappoint. Thank you and blessing to all. 

5.	 Thank You to Our Community Service Team This year Community Ser-
vices has served 1008 families representing 4,307 people. We gave out 
more than 37,000 lbs of food. That’s more than 18 tons of food. Thanks to 
the many volunteers that made all this possible!!!

6.	 Sponsor a 2023 Floral Arrangement There are changes to the floral sign 
up process! Starting in 2023, you are able to sign up to sponsor flowers via 
the app or by contacting Sandra Duke. We will no longer have a sign up 
calendar posted. Arrangements can be sponsored for 1st and 3rd Sabbaths 
each month. Contact Sandra via email at sandraduke@gmail.com or via 
phone at 971-269-6940.

7.	 Looking for Employment Resources The wonderful Ukrainian family that 
the Carr family has sponsored is in need of assistance finding employment. 
Ivan is has worked as an electrician and mechanic and Tasia has office work 
experience. They speak a little English but will need translation services. If 
you are able to help in any way, please contact Gary Carr at 503-550-1837.

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Romanian Outreach Giving Opportunity The Adventist Church in Roma-

nia continues to do their best to serve Ukrainian Refugees. One project that 
could use extra support is an effort to provide housing for young children 
who have been left without any or much family support. A summer camp 
team has set out to build a 4-story dormitory. They have the main structure’s 
walls built and are presently striving to get the roof finished before winter 
weather sets in. If you would like to financially support this initiative, we 
have the ability to send funds directly to the ‘boots on the ground’ team.  
Please mark your offering (Adventist Giving App or giving envelope) as ‘Ro-
manian Outreach’ to ensure your gift is properly delivered. 

9.	 Do you view Pastor Rodney’s ‘One Takes’?  Once every two weeks Pas-
tor Rodney sends out on the app a short video devotional with the hopes of 
encouraging your faith in God. If you haven’t been in the rhythm of watching 
them we invite you to consider doing so. The idea of ‘One Takes’ is that he 
tries to hit record and share his thought in only one attempt to keep things 
simple and authentic. They typically arrive in the church app bi-weekly on 
Wednesdays at 6:45p and then again on Fridays at 12:45p. If you are not 
getting the notification be sure to turn on notifications in the app. Just tap 
on the three horizontal lines in the upper left hand corner, tap ’Notifications’ 
and then make sure the toggle is selected to show green for ‘General’.  
Otherwise, you can also tap the ‘Media’ button on the center/bottom of the 
home screen and the entire ‘One Take’ archive is available.  

10.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church be-
come your new church home? Let us help you get your church membership 
transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@beavertonsda.
com to notify us that you would like to start the membership transfer pro-
cess. Our clerk will reach out to get things started.

11.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the commu-
nication loop of our local church community then you will need to get set up 
with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.com to 
discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart phone’s App 
Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist Church” with the 
quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to accept notifications 
select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of communication. 

12.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the de-
sired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
13.	Church Library is temporarily closed Our church library will be closed 

temporarily for inventory and reorganization. If you currently have a library 
item checked out, you may return the item on the due date. Should you 
have any questions, please contact Liz Saufley at: 503-830-1377. 

14.	Updating the 2022 Church Directory We are planning to update our 
church directory! We need any new family details along with a fresh new 
photo of you and your family. Having a current directory helps build our 
church community. Professional photos are not required, just pictures of 
smiling faces is all we need. Please send photos to directory@beavertons-
da.com. 

15.	Happy December Birthdays! A list of December birthdays is available at 
the Welcome Desk.

16.	Pew Mess? No Stress Messes happen and we can all relate. Don’t stress- 
we can help! If a mess or stain happens on one of our new pews, please 
notify the volunteer at the Welcome Desk and they can take care of it. 



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Request from Dennis Dietz: Please pray for my wife, Juanita. She is in the 

hospital with atrial fibrillation and respiratory problems. She also suffers 
mobility issues that make it hard for her to walk even short distances without 
much pain. 12/10

	■ Please pray for Connie Rothenberger’s sister Patty, who is struggling to 
recover from sepsis. 12/10

	■ Update on:  Anelda Derhalli is having severe pain in her hip and right leg 
due to bone on bone hip disease. She is having difficulty getting in to see a 
surgeon and will likely have to wait until February to have surgery because 
of steroid injections. The pain is almost overwhelming and she is having 
difficulty getting around. Let’s lift her up in prayer for better pain control and 
that she will be able to get in to see someone soon and be able to have 
surgery scheduled. 12/3

	■ Please pray for Althea Harris and her family. In a tragic accident in Florida, 
she lost her older brother. Please pray for this family during their grief. May 
God bring provide comfort and blessings as they look forward to being 
reunited in the Heavenly Kingdom. 11/26

	■ Prayer requested for Pastor Julius and his daughter, Leah. Both are very 
ill with Leah being taken to the hospital where she is improving some. May 
God bless them with rapid recovery. 11/26

	■ Cesar sent an update on Aria; in his words:  “...things have changed. Erica 
asked the doctors to do a genetic test, and in doing so they found it was 
a lower grade tumor and not a high-grade tumor. They have stopped the 
chemo treatments and she only needs a few more radiation treatments.  
She is gaining strength every day. An MRI is scheduled December 20th to 
see how she has responded to treatments. Thank you, Lord for hearing our 
prayers. He has blessed us all. This was definitely a good Thanksgiving.  
God Bless.” 11/25

	■ Shaun Fitch was recently diagnosed with stage 2 oropharyngeal cancer.  
Radiation and chemotherapy treatments will begin soon, and the anticipated 
prognosis is relatively positive. Shaun and his family are prepared to get 
through this challenge, and very much appreciate your prayers. 11/5

	■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine.    Lives lost 
on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming destruction, 
such evil on display.  God, please bring a quick end to this conflict, heal 
those nations, we pray.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



DEC 2022 NOV 2022 YTD(NOV)
Budgeted $27,155 $27,155 $312,558
Received $17,192 $29,247 $269,151
Needed/Surplus $9,963 $2,092 $29,554
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $27,155 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Offering Focus Next Week: Alaska Conference (NPUC)
Called to Grow: $1,168,090 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

$$

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$28,992 $189,054

  261,132  313,868

Deacon On Duty: Rose Frizzell
			         Jared Omulindi 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bret McKay
					       Cesario Natividad
					       Haydee Natividad				  

	   
                                                  

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


